
cxv

SYNOPSIS OF EXHIBITS.
Ex

hi
bi

ts.
 j

Date. Subject.

A19 Dec. 22, ’85.. Letter from Chief Engineer Department Public Works to Larkin, Connolly & Co., 
requesting them to note, on one of the copies therein ênclosed, the articles 
they state they ought not to take over, also giving reasons therefor.

(Printed on Page 1188 of the Evidence.)

B19 Jan. 11, ’86.. Telegram from Chief Engineer Department Public Works to Larkin, Connolly & 
Co., requesting them to wire amount which they consider will cover the 
change in ashlar due to recoursing work in Esquimalt Graving Dock. 

(Printed on Page 1188 of the Evidence.)

Cl 9 Jan. 28, ’86.. Telegram from Chief Engineer Department Public Works to Larkin, Connolly & 
Co., stating that Mr. Trutch has been directed to give full measurement on 
all stone in Dock.

(Printed on Page 1188 of the Evidence.)

D19 Sept. 15,’86.. Letter from Chief Engineer Department Public Works to Hon. J. W. Trutch, 
stating that the Minister desires to be furnished with a final estimate of the 
work done by Larkin, Connolly & Co. on the Graving Dock at Esquimalt. 

(Printed on Page 1188 of the Evidence. )

E19 May 13, ’87.. Letter from Chief Engineer Harbour Commission to St. Geo. Boswell, requesting 
him to prepare and give to Secretary Harbour Commission plan showing 
position of sewer between the east end of Leadenhall Street and its outfall. 

(Printed on Page 1189 of the Evidence.)

F19 Mar. 19,’84.. Letter from Starrs & O’Hanly to Secretary Department Public Works, stating that 
they have discovered errors in their tender for the completion of the Graving 
Dock at Esquimalt, and ask to be allowed to amend their tender or with­
draw the same.

(Printed on Page 1193 of the Evidence.)

G19 April 14, ’84.. Letter from Starrs & O’Hanly to Minister Public Works, requesting to be allowed 
to correct an error made in their tender for completion of Esquimalt Graving 
Dock or to withdraw the same.

(Printed on Page 1193 of the Evidence.)

H19 Oct. 24, ’84.. Letter from Starrs & O’Hanly to Minister Public Works, requesting to be allowed 
to withdraw their tender for the completion of the Esquimalt Graving Dock 
on account of error in prices given, and that their security deposit be 
returned.

(Printed on Page 1193 of the Evidence.)

119 Oct. 24,’84.. Report of Chief Engineer Department of Public Works re request of Starrs & 
O’Hanly, to be allowed to withdraw their tender for completion of Esqui­
malt Graving Dock and stating that the firm has made a serious mistake in 
the prices given by them.

(Printed on Page 1195 of the Evidence. )


